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Dear Health Committee,
I am writing to you in the hope that you will not bow to the pressure of making Abortion Legal.
The actions of Abortionists have evolved to the point where they are not concerned with the
 termination of pregnancies in late term: essentially killing children that would live if they
 retained the right to be born. 
Hospitals fight hard for children born premature and thousands of dollars are invested in the
 gift of life. How on the other hand can the decision be made that one life is worthless and
 worthy of death?
Some women choose to have abortions for no other reason than for a form of contraception. I
 believe that the number of abortions a woman can have should be limited to say two: and
 sterilization should be the next step.
The mental health of women who have abortions is greatly affected: while it may relieve the
 issue of an unwanted pregnancy - the side effect can be incredible guilt and deep loss.
This also needs to be considered especially at a time in Australia has Mental Health high on
 the priorities list. 
Please stand up for those who cannot speak for themselves and oppose this new Bill:
 knowing that it will have a positive effect on the financial demands required to bind up the
 emotional wounds it inflicts on Australia's women.
Kind Regards,

Wendy Cochrane
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